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Dear Mrs Taylor, 
 
              I am sending a copy of my letter to Christabel as I promised. It would be a 
very great help if you could back it up with one of your own! 
 
              I shall be sending you a rough script for comments next week; meanwhile I 
include a copy of a speech of yours which I would like to quote if I may. May I please 
keep the magazines a few days longer……..they are very useful? 
 
              Thank you for your great kindness to me last week. 
 
                                    Yours sincerely, 
 
                                   Norman Swallow [Note: Handwritten signature] 
                                    Television Service 
 
Mrs A. Taylor, 
Rushcutters, 
Sollarshott West, 
Letchworth, 
Herts 
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                                                     Speech By Annie Kenney.  
  
It is a sad thing that women have no vote. They cannot send men to Parliament who 
will represent their point of view or who will fight for their interests. I have been 
fighting for the last two years and fighting very hard to get the vote for women, so 
that women may say what laws they want to have, & they may protest against laws 
that are unjust or unfair to them. And the men who are in Parliament say ‘you do not 
want the vote’, that you do not care; that it is only a few women who care about it. 
Now I believe that when you know what the Vote means, and what is going to 
happen to you if you do not get the vote, you will care. I believe you will feel as I 
feel, and as thousands of other women feel about it. come out and join us. It lies 



within you to win this great battle for our freedom; your fate is in your hands. The 
WSPU is fighting in your interest. Let us be true to that motto which we have in our 
Trade Unions; “United we stand, Divided we fall.” If the womanhood of this country 
was to be free, it must stand united. We women must be true to each other.”  
  
                                                    (1908) 

 


